Letter of Intent

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Planning for the next school year has begun. Please complete this Letter of Intent and return
as soon as possible. Thank you for your immediate response to this letter.

Student’s Name: Current Grade:
Parent's Name: Email address:
Address: Phone #:

Yes, my student will attend school for the 2024-25 school year.

Please check the following box:

My student is zoned for and will attend school for the 2024-25 school year.

My student is not zoned for school, but has a permit for the 2024-25school year.

No, my student will not attend school for the 2024-25 school year.

Please check the following box:

I'am planning to homeschool my student.

I am sending my student to a private school.

Other:

Please return this form to the school by date March 1t 2024
Forms can be faxed to 501-234-5895
or Emailed to: email aphillips@pcssd.org

Parent Signature: Date:
copy of letter of intent



